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New Cell Phone Parking Area Adds Convenience at NWF Regional Airport  

Motorists coming to the Northwest Florida Regional Airport (VPS) to pick up arriving 
passengers will soon be able to wait in their vehicles at the free Cell Phone Parking 
Area. Once the arriving party reaches the terminal sidewalk with luggage in hand, he or 
she calls the driver and the waiting motorist can be curbside within minutes to quickly 
pick up the traveler and be on their way. The Northwest Florida Regional Airport free 
Cell Phone Parking Area will accommodate up to 40 vehicles and is scheduled to open 
this Friday, June 6, 2014. 
 
Cell Phone Lots were introduced after 9/11 because of security concerns over too many 
vehicles idling near terminals. The lots also help airports reduce emissions as cars don't 
circle around burning fuel and causing congestion. The airport recognizes that the cell 
phone waiting area provides an important service and helps to further fulfill the 
airport’s commitment to take care of the needs of its community.  
 

Visit www.flyvps.com for the latest information about Northwest Florida Regional 
Airport.  Call (850) 609-4750 for customer service 24-hours a day when flying to or from 
your hometown airport. 
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